
 

  

                                                                                                             January 8, 
2024 
TA1 : Maersk Iowa Repair Contingency 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
On January 5, 2024, our vessel Maersk Iowa suffered a crack on an internal tank while 
she was en 
route from Houston to Norfolk. 
After completing a full inspection on the vessel, it has been determined that she can safely 
continue her voyage to Norfolk and onward journey from there to Antwerp, Belgium. At 
this 
time, we are not expecting a delay to the service but we will keep customers informed if 
anything changes. 
Upon Maersk Iowa's arrival at Antwerp, all units will be discharged to allow the vessel to 
undergo essential tank repair work. 
Cargo previously set to discharge at Rotterdam and Bremerhaven will be connected to the 
Maersk Kansas for final delivery. 
 
We will do all in our power to minimize delays and keep your supply chain moving. 
Should 
you have any questions, please reach out to your local Maersk Line, Limited 
representative. 
 
Please refer to www.maersklinelimited.com/schedules for the latest information, and 
don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any specific questions. 
 
 
 
Best regards,  
 
Maersk Line, Limited 
 

  

 

https://maersklinelimited.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4e31dceb290b368ee69f1daef&id=9b301e4a35&e=14c44e9a1a
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